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Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Tue, Jan 21, 2020 at 9:30 AM
To: Louis Head <lhead@newelkcoal.com>
Cc: Jared Ebert - DNR <jared.ebert@state.co.us>, Daniel Cunningham - DNR <daniel.cunningham@state.co.us>

Louis –

I am following up on my recent le�er (dated 13 January 2020) pertaining to the New Elk Quarterly Sediment Pond
Inspec�on Reports for 2019.  In that la�er I asked for addi�onal documenta�on on your staff’s MSHA training.  While
that would be helpful, I have an addi�onal requirement.  Per Rule 4.05.9(14), at least once a year the inspec�ons
need to be performed by a Professional Engineer or qualified professional under the direc�on of a PE.

Let me know if you have any ques�ons. 

Thanks,

Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Coal Regulatory Program
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